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Both boys and girls have started the term playing summer sports. Cricket for the boys in all 
age groups, Cricket for the girls in U12 & U13 and Rounders for the girls in U14 & U15. 
Cricket is new to the girls in High School and they are learning the new bowling technique, 
fielding with a modified cricket ball and using a cricket bat. The boys are reminding 
themselves of the skills and repeated practice will see progress in their hand eye coordination. 
As they all progress, they will put these skills into competitive games.  
 

The U14 & U15 girls will continue to play rounders and on Monday we saw evidence of great 
skills. Many girls hit the ball successfully and although initially shocked, they continued to be 
successful when striking the ball. It was also pleasing to see that the pace of the bowling 
improved within the session. If these girls continue to make progress the fixtures that are 
planned for this age group after half term will be competitive.   
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